Pensioners 1977

…Pensions were then considered for the ensuing year and as a consideration the Auditor W. A. Findlay suggested £800 - £1,000. Ex-Convener Edward Leslie Shepherd thought that logic had to be applied here and that a suggestion of a figure of these amounts was too high.

The Clerk recommended that £312 be suggested.

After discussion it was agreed by the Convener and members of the Committee that this latter figure should be recommended to the Eighteen Fund Court. 
…the Convener then intimated that pensions for the present year total six, namely three wholes of the Bakers, two wholes and one half for the Bonnetmakers and one half for the Fleshers. He Convener proposed that the pension for the whole should be raised from £200 to £312. This was seconded by Deacon Lockhart of the Hammerman Craft.
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